
TCCV MONTHLY MEETINGS 

 

 
It has become impractical to schedule future meetings at our Murrumbeena venue due to 
COVID Safe legislation and rules imposed by the owners of the venue 
 
Therefore, we are moving our regular monthly meetings to the PAVILLION ROOM at THE 
MANNINGHAM CLUB in Bulleen. For some members this will mean a longer commute and 
for others a shorter journey. However, both venues are on the same radius line from 
Melbourne GPO so this, combined with the facilities offered, was a deciding factor in 
choosing the new venue. 
 
Current COVID legislation still means that we have to comply with a number of restrictions 
and contact tracing procedures. 
 
Therefore PLEASE READ THE FOLLOWING VERY CAREFULLY. 
 

 
MEETING DATE AND TIME 

The third Wednesday of the month. (except December.) 
Meeting start time 7.30 pm 

 
LOCATION  

The Pavillion Room, The Manningham Club, 1 Thompsons Road, Bulleen. 
Plentiful off road parking is available on site. 

 
NUMBERS 

Current COVID legislation in force at the date of a meeting may restrict attendance in the 
Pavillion Room. Trumpet1 updates will be issued. 

 
In addition to those attending the meeting, partners and guests may come to enjoy a 
meal and socialise in the main entertainment area, but please Register on the website. 

 
REGISTERING YOUR ATTENDANCE ON THE TCCV WEBSITE 

Attendance at the meeting will be restricted to the maximum “COVID-number” allowed 
as per the “Register Order” list. 

 
The attendance register now records the number of people attending the meeting and 
the number having a meal before the meeting. Complete your Registration accordingly. 
 
Registrations will cut off at midnight the day before the meeting. The Manningham Club 
will use the Registration list at reception for their own contact tracing purposes. 

 
As there could be more than the maximum “COVID-number” of members wanting to 
attend the meeting, if your situation changes and you cannot attend, PLEASE delete your 
name so another member can attend. 

 
Once again, this registration procedure is required by current COVID Legislation, 

  



 

 

MEALS 
Bistro meals are available from 6pm onwards for those wishing to participate. A menu 
follows for your information. Seniors, remember to bring your Seniors Card to take 
advantage of the Seniors Menu. 

 
COVID SAFE REQUIREMENTS 

COVID Legislation may require that a mask be carried or worn. Please bring one with 
you. We will keep you informed by Trumpet1 updates as we know more. 

 
All other COVID SAFE requirements such as hand sanitisers and surface cleaning will be 
provided by the Manningham Club. 

 


